
                            The Mulars in Argentina     

                                            November 2022


Dear praying friends,


Thanksgiving time is perhaps the best time to thank our God for His wonderful provision day after day 
all year long.


In our last prayer letter we mentioned the dual celebration of the completion of the facilities of 
Fundamental Baptist Church and their 40th Anniversary in Buenos Aires, Argentina.


We’d like to share with you a pictorial view of how that went so that you can rejoice with us for the 
blessings of God and praise him for His power to save and change lives. There were over 35 first 
time visitors and seven adults professing to have received Christ as their Savior.


None of this would have been possible without all 
of us doing our part. Thank you for your investment in our lives and in His work. All glory to Jesus!


As we close the year with Christmas, we thank God for His “unspeakable gift!”


Pressing on ’til Jesus comes,


Al and Marty
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